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22th April 2015 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Yr 4 Trip to Hazard Alley Safety Centre – Wednesday 15th July 

 

A visit is being organised from the school for pupils in Year 4 to Hazard Alley Safety Centre in Milton Keynes. 

 

The purpose of the visit is to help educate children about the hazards of the modern world and to improve 

safety in the community. The activities will include role play of different scenarios to deliver important 

messages about road, railway and water safety, the consequences of crime, how vandalism and anti-social 

behaviour affects others and lots more.  We are also hoping that we will be able to have a picnic lunch so keep 

your fingers crossed for good weather! The leader for the visit is Miss Digweed supported by Miss Hill and 

Miss Kerse. 

 

The group will be travelling by coach, departing from school at 8.30am and returning at 3.15pm.   

 

In order for this visit to go ahead, a voluntary contribution of £10.00 per child is needed.  This will cover the 

cost of the tutors at the centre who lead the workshops.  The school is subsidising this trip to cover the cost 

of the coach.  Please return the attached permission slip by Friday 22nd May at the very latest, enclosing your 

contribution in a sealed envelope with your child’s name on the front.  If there are difficulties about PAYMENT, 

please speak to us. 

The children will need to wear school uniform however it is advisable that the girls wear school trousers. They 

should bring a packed lunch in a named carrier bag.  If you have any questions about the trip, please don’t 

hesitate to speak to one of us. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Kerse  Miss Hill 

Year 4 Teachers  
 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 

I give permission for my child  _____________________________ in class _______ to take part in the day 

visit to Hazard Alley Safety Centre on Wed 15th July 2015. 

I enclose (please tick): 

 Full Contribution of £10 

 First weekly instalment of £2 

 

Signed _____________________________________________ Date _____________________ 

                                      Parent/Guardian 
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